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Our Ref
P1 Early Years  
Date
November 2019  
To Parents of Children Starting School in August 2020
Dear parent/carer

 

Reminder regarding Primary 1 enrolment - August 2020 entry
 

As your son / daughter is due to commence Primary 1 in August 2020, please ensure that you have now registered your child for their appropriate catchment school.

 

If you have not already done so, please now arrange to complete an "on line" P1 enrolment application and submit as soon as possible.
If you are considering deferring your child from starting Primary 1 in August 2020, please still proceed to enrol your child for August 2020 pending outcome of Deferred Entry Application.
 

Applications can be found by visiting Glasgow City Council website, click "Schools and learning" then "Enrolment".

 

If you are also considering a placing request application, details of this can be found on GCC Web page “Schools and learning” “Placing Requests”.  Please note, you must register your child in your local catchment school before submitting a placing request application.
If you have any enquiries in regard to the process for P1 enrolment, please contact Glasgow City Council on 0141 287 8000, or email cbshub@glasgow.gov.uk 

  
Thank you

 
Yours Sincerely


Maureen McKenna                                      

Executive Director of Education Services 
